
Referencing Docket No. DG 1 5-289 Liberty Utilities

Dear Director Howland:

I am writing to ask the Commission to deny the motions to stay proceedings in Dockets DG I 5-
1 55 and DG 1 5-289. I urge the Commission to complete the process with the proposals already
submitted, and which have been through the hearing process. Any new proposal from Liberty
Utilities, with or without a negotiated settlement with Valley Green Natural Gas LLC, should be
subject to a new process, including a full hearing so the public is properly informed and can
provide comment.

I urge the Commission to turn down the motions to stay from Valley Green and Liberty, and
reject the existing proposals submitted in 201 5 for a gas franchise for the Hanover - Lebanon
area.

Thank you.

Yolanda Baumgartner
1 Lindy Lane
Hanover NH 03755
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